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Year 2 have had an amazing year and as we come to the end of our final week, I would like to 
thank the people who have made this year so successful.   
 
The children have been lucky enough to have a highly motivated and dedicated group of 
teachers, who have worked hard all year providing exciting experiences inside and outside of the 
classroom. However, we could not have done this without the support of our LAs and I know the 
children have really appreciated all their hard work. We would also all like to say a massive thank 
you to the parents in the year group; we have been supported by you in many ways; you have 
accompanied us on trips, provided resources, come in to read with the children and helped us in 
raise a fantastic amount of money through sponsorship for the rainforest.  
 
I would like to wish you all a brilliant summer holiday; good luck to everyone leaving BISS on 
their next adventure and we look forward to seeing all of you who return to us next year. 
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For any parents who would like recommendations of good holiday reads this summer, the 
children have enjoyed books over the year by Roald Dahl, Valerie Thomas (who wrote Winnie 
the Witch) and Julia Donaldson. Other authors the children may enjoy include Anne Fine and 
Dick King Smith. 
 
Emma Wakelin 
Year Leader 
 

 


